
Spring 1 

Year 6 Newsletter 
Year Six have had a fantastic term showing infinite amounts of curiosity towards their 

learning across the curriculum! The children have been enthused about their learning in 

relation to World War Two and the impact on life during this time. This week, the chil-

dren have loved being able to show all of their learning about World War Two through a 

creative responses detailing their knowledge.  

 



Year 6 News…  

       Art Activism  

The children have been exploring activism through art and how to create their own piec-

es of art activism through collage and mixed media. We have studied the work of artists 

Luba Lukova and Kate DeCiccio and how they communicate important message creative-

ly and effectively. Thank you to the families who were able to assist in providing materi-

als for our art learning this term.  



Year 6 News…  

Computer Science—Coding  

Year Six have developed their coding skills this term and thoroughly enjoyed designing, 

creating and debugging their own games using the program Scratch. We were proud of 

how the children collaborated together when problem-solving and showed incredible re-

silience when finding this rather tricky!  


